
	
	

	

Anti-trust	statement	

	

	

ICFA	is	committed	to	adhering	strictly	to	the	letter	and	spirit	of	the	antitrust	laws.	

Any	and	all	meetings,	communications,	conference	calls,	shared	resources	and	
collaborative	workspaces	are	designed	solely	to	provide	a	forum	or	means	for	the	
expression	of	various	points	of	view.	

Under	no	circumstances	shall	ICFA	activities	be	used	as	a	means	for	competing	companies	
to	reach	any	understanding,	expressed	or	implied,	which	tends	to	restrict	competition,	or	in	
any	way,	to	impair	the	ability	of	members	to	exercise	independent	business	judgment	
regarding	matters	affecting	competition.	

	


